
Princetown Primary School 

Newsletter 
6th—17th March 

Dear Parents,   

This week saw the final visit for Owls to the Woodland Skills Centre. The children have had a wonderful three 

weeks learning about climbing change and making items like kites! 

Can I please remind you, to have Dojo notifications on. We often send messages about clubs, injuries and other 

reminders which can get missed. It is the quickest way for us to send out information to lots of parents at once. 

Thank you 

Miss Emma Byrom (Head of School) 
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Dates for your diary 

20th and 27th March—Year 4 Forest School 

20th March—Climb 6 (Y5/6) 

23rd March—Year 3 visit to the Apple Store in Plymouth 

27th March—Community event—children are singing at 1pm at the community centre 

27th March—Climb 7 (Y5/6) 

30th March—Last climb (Y5/6) 

31st March—last day of term 

17th April—first day back 

Badge Earners 

Well done to this weeks badge  

superstars. 

Lucas 

Izzibella 

Jesse 

Simba—Our School Dog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simba now has his own weekly column in the 

Tavistock Times! 

Reminders 

Y5 and 6 parents—payment for the 

residential can now be made on 

School Money... 

Don’t forget that Debbie Bartlett, our 

SENCO, is available to talk to each 

Monday. Please speak to us to book in. 

Attendance 

Our aim for attendance is to be above 97% 

Please help us to keep it above this! Thank 
you.  

Week 3—96.58% 

Week 4—93.42% 

The attendance voucher this half term goes 

to Charlotte! 

Previous winners have been Fletcher and Harry.  


